
 

 

 

 

 

Interested Party/ Shareholder Communications  

The Lead Trustee of our Board of Trustees presides at all regularly-scheduled executive sessions 

of the non-management members or independent members of our Board of Trustees. Richard 

Frary is currently the Lead Trustee of our Board of Trustees.  

Interested parties wishing to communicate directly with our Board of Trustees, an individual 

trustee, the Lead Trustee or the non-management members of our Board of Trustees as a group 

can send by email to leadtrustee@lxp.com or by mail to our General Counsel at One Penn Plaza, 

Suite 4015, New York, New York 10119-4015. The subject line or the mailing envelope should 

contain a clear notification indicating that the enclosed email or letter is an “Interested 

Party/Shareholder-Board Communication”, “Interested Party/Shareholder-Trustee 

Communication”, “Interested Party/Shareholder-Lead Trustee Communication” or “Interested 

Party/Shareholder-Non-Management Trustee Communication,” as the case may be. Except for 

resumes, sales and marketing communications, or notices regarding seminars or conferences, all 

communications will be promptly relayed to the appropriate recipient(s). 


